
                                        
  

 

            
          

 
28th February, 2025 

Dear Parents, 
 
 
Headteacher Recruitment -  Congratulations to Kirsty Wakefield who was successful candidate! Kirsty will be a 
regular visitor to the school in the run up to her joining us. 
 
Henley Youth Festival – Wednesday 5th March – Henley Youth Festival have given us this additional opportunity to 
learn, rehearse and perform a whole school song. We will then perform on the evening of Wednesday 6th March at 
The Kenton Theatre. If anyone has logistical issues, we will be able to provide minibus transport to and from The 
Kenton. If you’d like to take us up on the offer, please email Fiona. If your child is coming along, please remember to 
fill in the form below: 
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1IdKvalsIBOib7h7avf_eB7Z-zUxna0RLcGtnv0DO5Dc/edit 
 
World Book Day - Thursday 6th March - the children can come to school dressed as a character from their favourite 
book.  They will each be given a £1 book token on the day. 
 
HYF Cross Country Run – Saturday 8th March – details attached. 
 
FOPS Quiz Night – Friday 28th March – please see flyer attached for details.  If you would like to book tickets, please 
use https://bopp.app/link/2s741 
The Quiz organisers are looking for donations to form part of the winning prize!  Anyone who kindly might have 
something to donate (preferably easily shared between team members), please contact Jenny Sudborough - 07538 
364605.  Thank you. 
 
 
Dates of note for your diary: 
Monday 3rd March – Year 3 spoken language awards 
Monday 3rd March – Bake sale (in aid of Royal Berkshire Hospital) 
Wednesday 5th March – Joe Cumming (Henley Youth Festival) 
Thursday 6th March – World Book Day – Dress Up Day 
Saturday 8th March – Henley Youth Festival Cross Country run 
Monday 10th March – Henley Youth Festival week 
Thursday 13th March - Junior Citizens – Year 6 
Friday 20th June – 5pm Sports Evening  
Monday 14th July - Summer Production at The Kenton Theatre  

 
……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 

 

Peppard CE Primary School 
Church Lane, Rotherfield Peppard 

Henley-on-Thames 
Oxon RG9 5JU 

Tel: 01491 628354 

Email: office@peppardprimary.co.uk 

 

Headteacher: Nick Steele 
 

Voluntary contributions – support our school! 
Did you know you can now help support the school by making voluntary one-off or monthly donations. If you would be interested in helping in this 
way – we would be very grateful for any support you feel able to provide. Even a small contribution would make a big impact. 
Your donations go towards improving the experience and education of all the children and throughout the year FOPS work alongside the school 
to fund learning subscriptions and school trips as well as additional class and school resources.  
Donations can be made online, directly from your bank account to the Friends of Peppard Primary School Account, the details of which are set out 
below. When making online payments please use your surname as a reference. 
 
Remember to ask us for a Gift Aid form too so we can claim this on your behalf! 
 
 

 
 
 

 

Account name : Friends of Peppard School 
Sort Code : 60-17-21 

Account number : 99468255 

Term dates 2024/2025:                                                                          
Tuesday 7th January- Friday 14th February 
Monday 24th February – Friday 4th April 
Tuesday 22nd April – Friday 23rd May 
Tuesday 3rd June – Friday 18th July 

 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1IdKvalsIBOib7h7avf_eB7Z-zUxna0RLcGtnv0DO5Dc/edit
https://bopp.app/link/2s741
mailto:office@peppard.oxon.sch.uk

